
REGISTRATION UP-DATE 

Preliminary enrolment figures indicate that 
Kwantlen College enrolled the equivalent of 

2,991 full time students for the Spring 
Semester 1985 . As in past years, this rep­
resents a decline from Fall 1984 when 3,235 
full-time equivalent students were 
registered . However, Spring 1985 has 142 
more full-time equivalent students than 
Spring 1984 . 

UNITED WAY 

This past Fall, the Kwantlen College 
community responded more generously than 
ever to the Annual United Way Appeal . 
Campaign co-ordinator Dick Balchen reports 
that over $4,100 was raised - an increase 
of 17% over the previous year . As we em­
bark upon a new year special thanks go to 
all those contributors who have provided 
service to the community through United 
Way. 

Thank you, 

Dick Balchen 
Campaign Co-ordinater. 

LECTURE 

SPEAKER : 

TOPIC: 

PLACE: 
DATE : 
TIME : 

DR. LARRY BLAKE 
EDUCATION AND THE WORKPLACE 
TO THE YEAR 2000 
TOWN & COUNTRY INN, DELTA 
JANUARY 30, 1985 
5:00 P.M . - 8:00 P.M. 

Wine, cheese, sandwiches and coffee will 
be available . 
Sponsored by your College Professional 
Development Committee: Mary Boni, Colin 
Haigh, Bill Reed and John Slattery. 

R.S.V.P. Newton Switchboard if you plan to 
attend . 

Limit:: · 50 people. 

READING SERIES 
Highly acclaimed Canadian writer Timothy 
Findley will be giving a public reading of 
his work on Thursday, February 7, from 
2 p.m . - 3:30 p.m. on the Surrey Campus in 
Ro0;m 407 /A/B, 

more .... . . . . . 
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r 
Reading Series cont . ..... . 
Findley is the author of The Wars, a 
power ful novel about one Canadian soldie r 's 
involvement in World War I. He is also 
the author of Famous Last Word, The Last of 
the Crazy People and The Butterfly Plague. 
His most recent novel Not Wanted on the 
Voyage has been a bestseller and hailed as 
a landmark in Canadian fiction . 

The first in the Kwantlen College Reading 
Series begins this evening with a readinq 
by Carol Bolt at 8 p.m. in Room S407 . 

All Readings are free and open to the 
general public. 

1985 BIG BROTHER BOWL FOR MILLIONS 

Things are really rolling (or should we 
say bowling) for the Big Brothers Bowl 
for Millions which is being held at the 
Tsawwassen Bowling Alley on February 16, 
at 7 p.m. So far we have 16 participants 
as well as a possible challenge from 
several teams from Douglas College. 
If you would like to join in a fun night 
of bowling and help support a good cause, 
give Sheila Metz or Rita Heaney in the 
Admissions Office at Surrey a call. 
Bring the family and friends alon~ too . _ 

CORRECTED POSTING 
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES AT KWANTLEN 
P,T. TECHNOLOGY INSTRUCTORS 
Newton Technology Centre requires part 
time instructors to teach the following 
daytime courses for the period March 15 -
June l 5, 1985. 
INDUSTRIAL ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGY 
- Production Management 
- Work Study I 
- Manufacturing Materials 
CIVIL ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGY 
- Soils I 
COMPUTER INFORMATION SYSTEMS 
- Data Base 
MECHANIAL ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGY 

- Mechanics of Machines I 
Qualifications: Master's Degree with a 
P~.D Preferred . Comp. No . 85 -001, Jan 24 . 
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WORLD UNIVERSITY SERVICE OF CANADA 

ETHIOPIA CRISIS FUND 
You will by now be very aware of the human 
tragedy which is unfolding for Ethiopia 1s 
drought victims, and know that many 
Canadians are responding to urgent calls 
for famine relief. 

Ethiopia is one of the five worst hit 
countries in Africa 1 s most devastating 
drought in years. It is reported in the 
press that 900,000 will die in the calendar 
year of 1984, and it is estimated that over 
seven million lives are threatened by 
famine. 

WUSC, through its national secretariat in 
Ottawa, its Montreal office and through 
30 local committees nationwide, is appealing 
for funds to increase the amount of food and 
medical supplies being distributed. 

Please send your donation today to: 
World University Service of Canada 
1404 Scott Street., 
P.O. Box 3000, 
Station 11 C11

, 

Ottawa, Ont. KIY 4M8. 

WUSC has been working in Third World devel­
opment programs since 1947 and is currently 
working in Ethiopia to assist in famine 
re 1 i ef. 

Thank you. 

FOR SALE 

l - size 34-36, M/F Indian sweater (brand 
new), burgundy/white. - $50.00 

For more information call Alice at the 
Surrey Campus switchboard. 

WANTED 

.. ~nergetic and enthusiastic male and female 
volleyball players. You don't have to be 
experts - join us on Monday and/or Tuesday 
evenings, in the North Delta area, for a 
fun night of volleyball. 

For more information call Louise at Local 
286 Surrey Campus. 

FOR SALE 

Light Emitting Seafarer 3 multi-range 
echo sounder. 
Ideal for small fishing or pleasure boat. 

$130.00 o.b.o. 
Call: Margaret Loe. 273 Surrey. 
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TRAVEL NEWS 

In next weeks Newsletter I will have more 
news on a corporate travel pass which is 
being made available to all college 
staff, faculty and administrators, through 
Marlin Travel. 
The representative from Marlin Travel will 
be forwarding a corporate card to us along 
with a list of tours etc., that we at the 
college can participate in at a 5% discount. 

DEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER SUBMISSIONS 

Submissions (typed) should be received at 
the Public Information Office no later than 
12 noon Mondays. 

All submissions to be sent to Margaret 
Carruthers, Public Information Office, 
Surrey Campus. 

REMINDER 

GRADUATION 1985 

You are cordially invited to attend 
Graduation Ceremonies in honour of the 1985 
Graduation Class of Kwantlen College. 
Ceremonies will be held at the Surrey Arts 
Centre Theatre commencing at 8 p.m. on 
Thursday January 24, 1985. 

The next Graduation Ceremonies will be held 
Saturday June 22, 1985. 


